
The Nation Media Group Team visited the Department of Environmental and Biosystems 
Engineering on 2nd July 2014 to follow up on the progress of Brian Owenga. 

Brian Owenga had problems with his sight and could not concentrate with his studies. He was 
sponsored for eye surgery by Nation media as a part of their corporate Social responsibility. 

 


